
 
May 1, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for Mobile Crisis Response and Law Enforcement Partnership Initiative 

Project for United Against Human Trafficking for fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is located at 5506 Lawndale, Houston, Texas 77023. 

 

The project will enhance capacity to work alongside law enforcement in the identification and 

recovery of human trafficking victims by enabling trained social workers to provide trauma-

informed, 24/7 mobile case management during law enforcement operations. It will also support 

public safety and enhance law enforcement capacity across Houston and surrounding areas. The 

project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under section 

501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan Luttrell  

Member of Congress 


